April 7, 2023
To: Lori Hillman, City Clerk

This is to advise you that I will be using robo calling (telephone solicitation) in my campaign.
The calls will be conducted by Diaz Campaigns, 95 Merrick Way, 3 Floor, Coral Gables, FL
33134.

Thank you,

Steve Spina

6340 Huntington Drive
Zephyrhills, FL 33542




